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Minutes from Internatonal Committee Meeting 11 July 2016 

 

Committee Members Present 
 
Diana Osborne, Alison Blythe, John Dehnel 
 
Apologies for Absence 
 
Janet Shortland , Peter Briggs, Joe Carrington 
 
Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
 
These were not available. 
 
Philippines Projects. 
 
Flights had been booked for two teachers to leave on Thursday 14th July in order to deliver 
computer training in Tacloban. They will be taking equipment with them. The cost of the 
flight and a night in a hotel in Manila will be £1809..Diana to ask the club to approve this 
payment. 
 
Alison is preparing the Global Grant application, with John’s help, for water fountains in as 
many schools as possible. 
 
The last shipment of books took 7 weeks but arrived safely. There are some 1000 books 
ready to ship. 
 
Twinning Link with Warsaw Wilanow 
 
Diana will ask the club if they have any thoughts about this.. 
.  
Afternoon Tea at Eaton 
 
Janet and Jo have the arrangements for the fundraising event on 24th July under control. 
 
Concert by Uppingham School 
 
Alison is finalising the arrangements for this event on 14th October.  
 
Fundraising for Polio 
 
Diana suggested a coffee morning to raise funds. 
 
Beef  Roast 
 
Alison has arrangements in hand for the lunch on 14th August. It was agreed that the ticket 
price should be £10 to include a welcome drink.. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting will be on 8th August..  
 


